
Welcome Back!

Our milk program will once again be offered starting the week of October 2,

2023. Students will have the option to order either chocolate or white milk

(237ml carton) to have with their lunch. Students can choose to have milk

everyday or once a week and order every morning from their teacher. Milk

cards will be available to purchase through your Rycor account or by cash or

cheque made out to St. Matthew School for $15 for 10 milk.

Thank you,

Mrs. LeBeau


